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NORTH GENERAL HOSPITAL 
GroMng WHtl Our Commanft)', C81tng For !WI, Health 

September 7, 2007 

Mr. Paul Forrest
 
Videocom Systems
 
64-45 Booth Street, Suite 210
 
Rego Park, NY 11374
 

Dear Paul: 

This letter is to say thank you for successfully completing 
installation of the video and sound system at my home. Your 
choice of equipment was excellent. Your assistants were very 
professional and highly skilled. I am especially enjoying the sound 
system. 

Please accept my sincere gratitude for a job well done and I wish 
you continued success in your business. 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
Henry Godfrey, ~.D. 

Department ofSHtge1J 

1879 Madison AvenHe, New YorA:, NY 10035 
Telephone: (212) 4234050 Fax: (212) 4234741 
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